NIGHT OWL
VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED

WHAT IS NIGHT OWL.?

Night Owl is a voluntary after-hours phone answering
service performed by members of the local AA community.

" After the Central Office is closed, the phone is forwarded to the home of

the volunteer and he/she answers the incoming phone calls from people
requesting help or information about AA.

HOW OFTEN AM
I SCHEDULED?

We are trying to only schedule each volunteer for a single shift each
-~ month. A “shift” is from 4-8 hrs long, depending on the time of day, and
we make every attempt possible to assign a time that works around your
: everyday schedule.

WHAT IS REQUIRED?

We are looking for members with a minimum of 1 year continuous
- sobriety, a telephone, and the ability to commit to 1 shift per month.
" There is also a brief training program required, which is conducted at the
Central Office at your convenience.

INTERESTED?

There will be a meeting to discuss any questions regarding Night Owl.
When: Saturday, June 22 @ 12 pm

Where: Christ Lutheran Church 511 Hart St. Dayton
(This 1s where the Hart St. Group holds their Saturday morning meeting.)




